
Desegregation Advisory Committee (DAC) Meeting 
Tuesday, October 20, 2015 

Annie C. Merts Center 
 
 

Call to Order:  A non-public meeting of the DAC was held at the Annie C. Merts Center 
on Tuesday, October 20, 2015. Chairperson Chaundra Jones called the meeting to order 
at 6:40 pm. 
 
Members in Attendance:  Members of the DAC in attendance were Chaundra Jones, 
Keith Poe, Laura Lemley, Nicole Balthazar, Paige Davis, Melissa Thompson, Ann Kvach, 
Ashley Lopez, and Isha Greene.  A quorum was present to conduct business. 
 
The board approved the minutes from the September 22, 2015 non-public meeting and 
the September 12, 2015 training. 
 
Ms. Jones proposed an outline for the DAC’s first public meeting to be held on Monday, 
October 26, 2015, at the Huntsville High School Freshman Academy.  The committee 
discussed and agreed on the agenda for the meeting.  Ms. Greene will create a Power 
Point presentation for the meeting, which will be reviewed by the committee prior to 
the meeting.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm by Ms. Jones. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ann Kvach 
DAC Secretary 


